

Tom Barrett Mavor

Bevan K. Baker, FACHE Commissioner of Health

Administration

Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653

phone (414) 286-3521 fax (414) 286-5990 web site: www.mllwaukee.gov/health

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ronald Leonhardt

City Clerk

FROM:

Bevan K. Baker, FACHE

Commissioner of Health

DATE:

October 6, 2011

RE:

Ambulance Company's Applications for Approval

Attached are the ambulance company's applications for certification. Per Chapter 75-15-13 the Milwaukee Health Department is to submit these to your office after receiving approval from the Milwaukee Police Department. That approval letter is attached along with the applications.

If you have any questions or require further information to open this file, please contact Ali Reed at x3524.

Thank you.